Christmas Lake Village

From:

Christmas Lake Village <clvillage=psci.net@mail78.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of

Christmas Lake Village <clvillage@psci.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 30, 2015 10:32 AM

To: Subject:

Property 4th Of July

View this email in your browser



CLV Office will be closed this Friday the 3rd of July in observance of the "4th of July".

For those wishing to make payments a drop box is located on the Office Manager's door for your convenience.

The CLV Staff wants to wish everyone a happy 4th of July and most importantly a

"safe one". If your plans include boating, grilling, fireworks or camping please be safe and courteous to others that may not be a part of your celebration activities.



Reminder, for all those that took advantage of the dual payment method for your Annual Assessments the second payment is due July 15, 2015.



The Chipper will be making its rounds today to address the storm damage from last weekends' storm event. All future non-scheduled dispatches for the Chipper will be in line with governing rule. Please click the link and familiarize to avoid any future frustration.

Chipper Rules

This email was sent to clvillage@psci.net

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Christmas Lake Properties · 193 South LJ Koch Blvd · PO Box 352 · Santa Claus, In 47579 · USA